Dear Future Sprague Families,

Hello and Welcome! On behalf of the PTO, we would like to welcome everyone to the Sprague Community. We, Jeni Dymek and Marissa Rosenbaum, are currently serving as the PTO Co-Presidents. Very briefly, Jeni is mom to Abby (8th at WMS) and Evan (5NB), and Marissa is mom to Max (8th at WMS), Jane (6th at WMS) and Kate (3JL). We are honored and excited to head up this collaborative and inclusive organization and we're looking forward to meeting all of you!

The Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) consists of parents, teachers and staff, and its mission is to support our Sprague community to promote a healthy and happy environment for our children. The success of this mission lies in our ability, as a community, to solve school needs through volunteerism and funding. We encourage all parents to be part of our team. Please know that any participation is valued and appreciated. There are countless opportunities to get involved, and no involvement is too little. Our hope is that you feel welcome and needed, it really does take a village!

Sprague values and traditions run strong, as you will soon see. We have an incredible network of parents, teachers and staff that go above and beyond to ensure that every child succeeds academically, socially, and emotionally. We are so fortunate to have the dedication of so many education professionals, under the leadership of our Principal Leigh Petrowsky, and we are excited to have you join our Community. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not he sitate to reach out to us any time.

Again, welcome to our Sprague Family! We are so happy to have you!

All best wishes,

Jeni & Marissa

Sprague PTO Co-Presidents 2020/21 spraguepto@gmail.com